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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 12th January 2018 





�

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	96.9%


Year 1		-	98.3%


Year 2		-	95.9%


Year 3		-	94.7%


Year 4		-	93.8%


Year 5		-	94.0%


Year 6		-	97.2%








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Awards








Readers of the Week








Rec		Iraj


Y1		Summayah


Y2		Hajara


Y3		Matilda	


Y4		Jaydon


Y5		Hamdi


Y6		Ivan








Merit Awards


Rec	Muhammad & Maryam  Yr 4	    Zakaria & Adamu


Yr 1	Alex & Ilgvars		     Yr 5     Jeremiah & Sara


Yr 2	Ameera & Ivan                  Yr 6     Sukhmuny & Rihards


Yr 3	Noor & Jahmar





History Workshops





Year 3 Musical Workshop
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Year 4 and Year 5 really enjoyed taking part in a history workshop yesterday. 


Year 4 learnt about the Romans and Year 5 learnt about the Stonehenge.


All the children had a great experience and we would like to thank King Edwards High School for providing the workshops.





Year 3 will be taking part in a musical workshop on Tuesday 30th January led by a famous musician, Christoph Sietzen. 


The children will be making instruments which they will be able to use during the session. 


Press reporters will also be present to capture this wonderful workshop.You will receive a press permission letter which will need returning to school.








Foundry School Nursery














Reception Trip to the Town Hall 





Oasis National Awards


Well done to Constancia Fowler, one of our year 6 leavers from last year, who won the award for Art and Culture at the Oasis National Awards. 





Reception had a wonderful time visiting the Town Hall in Birmingham to watch a production of ‘The Stick Man’.


The children behaved exceptional and really enjoyed themselves.
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Swimming Sessions


Well done to Year 1 and Year 3 who had their first swimming session this week. 


The children were really well behaved and sensible so well done to all.


We would just like you to encourage and help your children at home to speed up their dressing skills. The children will be going swimming every week therefore this will really help.





Medical Reminder


If your child needs an inhaler can you please check you have provided one that is in date, to be kept at school. 


If your child has any other medical needs or allergies please inform the office as soon as possible. 


Thank you.








                                            

